
February 18, 2025 
 
ITEM: Licenses and Permits – Special Event Permit Application:  Rail Run 
 

 
BACKGROUND: The attached Special Event Permit Application was submitted by the St. 
James Chamber of Commerce for the Rail Run to be held on Thursday, June 19, 2025.  
The staff has reviewed and approved the permit application.   
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Approve/Deny Special Event Permit Application.    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


